
SB2155 

I am writing to express my strong support for Senate Bill 2155, which would restore 172 
pronghorn buck tags to the public draw. As an avid hunter and conservationist, I believe this bill 
strikes a fair balance between landowner privileges and public hunting opportunities. 

While I respect the rights of landowners to receive tags, it is essential to ensure that public 
hunters have equitable access to pronghorn hunting opportunities. Senate Bill 2155 helps 
maintain fairness in tag allocation, ensuring that the broader hunting community—many of 
whom contribute to conservation efforts through license fees and excise taxes—has a fair 
chance to participate in pronghorn hunts. 

Trace Bakke 

 


